
Driving, Transport,
and Autonomous
Vehicles
What is this study about?
We are a multi-stakeholder research team, including people with lived
experience,  engineers and researchers conducting a research study
about barriers to driving and car accessibility for people with cerebral
palsy. We would love to hear your experiences about how we can
improve the driving experience.

Who can participate?
We are looking for participants who have cerebral palsy and are 18 years
and older.

What’s involved?
We invite you to fill out a 15-30 minute survey where you will be asked to
identify what you find difficult about driving and car accessibility, as well
as your thoughts about the use of autonomous vehicles (driverless
cars).

The survey responses will inform researchers and car manufacturers to
better implement new driving technology to accommodate the needs of
people with cerebral palsy.

If you are interested in participating please click here, or scan the QR
code (survey link).

For more information contact Dr Petra Karlsson  
Cerebral Palsy Alliance Research Institute
The University of Sydney 
Email: pkarlsson@cerebralpalsy.org.au 

https://redcap.sydney.edu.au/surveys/?s=CP7A9R3ACL3JWXEH
mailto:pkarlsson@cerebralpalsy.org.au

